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Today, I am extending the deadline for responses to our consultation on charitable rates relief for private schools and hospitals in Wales. 

The consultation opened on 31 January and was due to end on 24 April.  The Welsh Government recognises the significant pressures on key stakeholders as a result of the Covid-19 outbreak and has decided to extend the deadline for this consultation until 29 May. 

The consultation asks for views on whether there is a need to reform charitable rates relief for schools and hospitals.  Our intention is to ensure that the support the Welsh Government provides through its rates relief schemes is targeted in a fair and consistent manner.  While the consultation is focused on charitable relief for private schools and hospitals, we would also like to hear views on other approaches which might help to ensure that charitable relief is targeted effectively. 

I look forward to seeing all contributions on this important matter. 

The consultation is available at:
https://gov.wales/charitable-rates-relief-schools-and-hospitals-wales
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